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Official
I Ref. FOI-271
Sent via email only:

16 April 2020

Dear N

Thank you for your email of 6 March 2020 in which you requested information from UK
Anti-Doping (‘UKAD’) under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (‘the Act’).

Specifically, your request was as follows:

1. Excluding EPC ratings, does your organisation measure carbon emissions due
to energy use in relation to your built assets? Yes / No / Partially / Don’t know

Response: UKAD does not have any built assets therefore this question is not
applicable to UKAD. Fleetbank House is not our built asset and the landlord is
responsible for this measurement.

2. What was the annual carbon footprint (in CO2) of your organisation’s HQ
building in 20187?

Response: This information is not known because only the landlord has the
information which might enable this to be measured. This information is not
shared with UKAD.

3. Does your organisation have a carbon emissions reduction plan in place, for
energy use related to your built assets? Yes / No / Don’t know

Response: This question is not applicable to UKAD as UKAD is not responsible
for the energy use in the building and cannot measure its own use.

4. With the UK Government having signed legislation to commit the UK to a
legally binding target of net zero carbon emissions by 2050, is your
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organisation already planning towards ‘net zero carbon’ operation by 2050?
Yes / Partially / No / Don’t know

Response: UKAD does not have a plan in place or in development.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for
an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of
the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed:
Philip Bunt, Chief Operating Officer, UK Anti-Doping, Fleetbank House, 2-6 Salisbury
Square, London EC4Y 8AE. Please remember to quote the reference number above
in any further communications.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information
Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely
l/hi ;kJRFQﬁW}tf

UKAD

Page 2 of 2
UKAD: OFFICIAL SENSITIVE





